St. Veronica Athletic Boosters – October 6, 2020

Steve Nagel, Rob Buehner, Doug McClure, Laura Hannah, Lee Gupton, Dave Franta, Aaron Heller, Andy Eiser, Angie Ford, Monica Smith,

Office Updates

Doug McClure, VP

- We're down about 30-35 registrations compared to last year but expect we'll still get more registrations between now and Sunday
- There are some grades that will likely only have 1 team
- We have to report our number of teams to register to the league on October 16th
- Working on getting all the gym availability and parish conflicts submitted to league
- All the 8th grade banners have been distributed
- Need to check in with McIntyre regarding pictures because we haven't received them yet
- Will be working on the gym schedule
- Spirit wear refresh Doug has been working with Justin to get adding a few new items

Rob Buehner, Boys AD

- Golf and cross country no additional issues with 6th graders running;
- Everything thing has been going well with golf
- Hoopsters
 - We have 26 so far registered still need to determine how we want to do the groups – may need to split the groups in 2 to handle the restrictions as far as COVID
 - We will still need follow all the COVID guidelines for Hoopsters regarding minimal parents, no siblings, etc.

Basketball

- Evaluations need to be between 10/19-10/22
- o We can use the boys evaluators for the girls evaluation if needed
- There's a basketball league meeting tomorrow and will attend
- Need to go through and review uniforms and equipment
- Teams due to league by 10/16, slotting meeting 10/18
- We need to schedule the coaches meeting date

Angie Ford, Girls AD

- Basketball
 - Evaluations need to be between 10/19-10/22
 - We can use the boys evaluators for the girls evaluation if needed
 - Teams due to league by 10/16, slotting meeting 10/21
- Volleyball
 - Tournament schedules should be out by the 8th

- o Tournament play starts the 13th
- We will be hosting some of the tournament games and Boosters will need to help volunteer for the games
 - Scoreboard
 - Gate/Temperature Check/Concessions

Steve Nagel, Parish Rep

- Volleyball Surveys send out right after the end of the season
- Will need to get the list of registration emails from Doug to have the list to send to
- Steve will touch base with Julie Brem again if needed on any questions

Dave Franta, Corresponding Secretary

- Send out a final email this Friday reminding about registration deadline
- Sign Up Genius for Volleyball Tournament we'll need to promote it via email and facebook

Laura Hannah, Recording Secretary

- Reminder on Facebook today about basketball registration reminder it's the same 10 game schedule
- Promote spirit wear when available

Matt McConnell, Treasurer

• Finances are in a positive position at this point

DMO Tournament Discussion

- After discussing with Doralyn and Brandon the current situation with the changed league schedules and with the COVID-restrictions, we are leaning toward not doing it
 - We have enough to honor the Booster and DMO scholarships even if we don't host the tournament this year

Aaron Heller, Concessions

- Purchased more Lysol wipes and will stock up on sanitizer
- We will need to purchase sanitizer and wipes for basketball coaches
- Rob to clean up the old basketballs

Andy Eiser, President

- Lights continue to have an issue; we have been opening the gym teachers door to access the light system, but we need to make sure to close the door at soft/hard close
- Football seems to be going well
- Succession Planning
 - o Nagel, McClure, Hannah are all on current terms to continue 1 more year
 - o Everyone else's terms will be up in May
 - Need to start thinking about filling these positions